

June 30, 2014

Dear Fellow Shareholders,

I am very pleased to be able to communicate to our loyal shareholders with an important update on our Company's progress to date.

Over the past 7 years, our employees, management and the Board of Directors have continued to work in building our MedFlash® health and wellness program, which continues to grow in memberships and annual renewals.

USA Medical Monitoring recently signed a new fulfillment – customer support program with Acadian Monitoring Services which will be instrumental in the growth of the GuardianOne® Personal Emergency Response division.

As most of our shareholders know, none of these initiatives have been an easy task as the company and its team continues to overcome many obstacles, including but not limited to healthcare reform, economic instability and lack of consistent capital to execute our product plan, all of which for any company can be catastrophic.

With that said, I also want to update you that Mr. Schuman, the Company's Co-Founder will remain as an independent advisor as part of our ad hoc advisory board along with many other industry experts. I will continue as the Company's Co-Founder and President and run daily operations until further notice.

I, along with management, will continue to diligently work in these challenging times by maintaining our operating costs and deferring our salaries along with many other creative methods to expand our MedFlash, GuardianOne and Consulting programs.

As stated in the Company's 2013 year end Disclosure Statement, published January 29, 2014 (Item VIII, Sec. A(11), Connectyx disclosed that it had received a letter from the Depository Trust Company ("DTC") requesting an opinion of counsel concerning Regulation D, Rule 504 issuances that occurred in 2009 and 2010 to avoid the placement of a Global Lock on the Company's common stock. Despite our efforts by our SEC counsel that clearly confirmed that CTYX and its management had no direct involvement with the shareholder or the Broker, the Global Lock was placed on our symbol on June 23rd 2014.

The FINRA complaint can be viewed here:

http://disciplinaryactions.finra.org/viewdocument.aspx?DocNB=34040



Management understands the severity and impact of the Global Lock, which suspends both deposits and book-entry transfers of our securities, as well as withdrawals and physical deliveries of our securities. DTC has proposed to the SEC various changes to the Global Lock removal process, one of them being an automatic removal after 12 months. However, as of the date of this letter, no such change has taken effect.

The company will continue to operate its product divisions and as stated in prior correspondence. Furthermore, management is continuing to seek a long term reorganization - capitalization plan to execute the MedFlash® and Personal Emergency Response business strategies.

As of the date of this letter all further notice to shareholders and fincaial reports will be released on the Company website; www.connectyx.com under our investor relations section. We will release our June 30th Financial Report in the next thirty to forty-five days. Our unadjusted/unaudited Revenues for the first three months were ~ \$20,500 and six months of 2014 were ~ \$64,500.

In closing, I would like to encourage all shareholders and interested investors to opt-in to our corporate e-mail database for corporate press releases and industry updates, by sending an e-mail to investorrelations@connectyx.com. On behalf of all of us at Connectyx, I thank you for your continued support of our Company.

Sincerely,

Jon Pevzner

Co-Founder & President

Safe Harbor Act: This communication includes forward-looking statements made pursuant to the safe harbor provisions of the Private Securities Litigation Reform Act of 1995 that involves risks and uncertainties including, but not limited to, the impact of competitive products, the ability to meet customer demand, the ability to manage growth, acquisitions of technology, equipment, or human resources, the effect of economic business conditions, and the ability to attract and retain skilled personnel. The Company is not obligated to revise or update any forward-looking statements in order to reflect events or circumstances that may arise after the date of this communication.